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Watts Remy

From: Clair <klockclair@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 5, 2019 8:57 AM
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: SB 2

Chair Dembrow and members of the committee,  
I’m Clair Klock from Corbett, OR.  I’m sorry not to address you in person , however as I get older, my desire to pull myself 
out of a ditch or chain up on snowy or icy winter days becomes less and less.  
I have concerns that SB 2 will be a open opportunity expand industry area onto good prime range and crop land. I would 
limit the 50 acre expansion to areas contiguous to the UGB than doesn’t infer with Agr or range land.  
I understand the need for working wages in rural areas to help alleviate pressure in large urban zones.  
Let me remind everyone that industry warehouses does not have to been sited on flat ground. Sloping hill can serve as 2 
story warehouse. If a big Semi truck trailer can pull Hwy 84 over Mecham or I-5 over the Siskiyou’s  or Hwy 26 over Mt 
Hood, then they can pull a low ridge in the Burns, John Day,  Prineville, Lakeview area that is contiguous to the urban 
growth boundary.  
Our open space in all areas of the state are needed for Agr, Forestry, Sage Grouse, deer, elk and other nongame species. 
We just have more of it east of the Cascades.  
 
 
Note: Please use discretion with your personal information in written testimony (i.e., do not add personal information 
you do not want the public to see). All meeting materials, including your name and any personal information contained 
in the submitted documents, are posted to the Oregon Legislative Information System (OLIS) and are accessible to all 
major search engines, including Google, Bing, and Yahoo. 
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